
Announcement for the Election of the Autonomous AStA Department of International Students 

 

This semester, the election of the AStA Department of International Students will take place through 

mail-in ballots only. 

 

All international and foreign students at JGU Mainz are eligible to vote. 

 

Starting now, mail-in ballots may be requested from the election committee. 

You may email your informal ballot request to autonome-wahlen@stupa.uni-mainz.de from your 

students email address or mail it to: 

Wahlausschuss Referat AStA International 

c/o AStA Uni Mainz 

Staudingerweg 21 

55128 Mainz 

Germany 

It is necessary that you attach your certificate of enrolment for the winter semester 2020/21 to the 

respective request. 

Moreover, please include a current postal address to which you would like the voting documents to 

be sent and state for which autonomous departmental election(s) you are requesting a ballot. 

 

Requests for mail-in ballots must be received by the election commission no later than 3 February, 

2021, at 10 am CET. 

Completed (filled out) ballots must be received by the election commission no later than 15 

February, 2021, at 3 pm CET. 

 

The following candidates are running for office (in arbitrary order created by lot by the election 

commission): 

1. Peiman Niaei  

2. Paolah Buces Alfonso  

3. Luis Angel Diaz Molina  

4. María de Lourdes Ortega Méndez  

5. Daria Neklesa 

 

Up to three votes may be cast. If no candidate is selected, the ballot will be counted as an abstention. 

If more than one vote is allocated to a candidate, if more than three votes are cast, or if remarks are 

added onto the ballot, the ballot will be void and the votes will not be counted. 
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For information concerning the election newspaper in which the candidates introduce themselves, 

please see the attachment to the voting documents. 

 

We are hoping for a high turnout! 

 

Mainz, 27 January, 2021 

 

On behalf of the election commission 

Carina Lang, election commissioner 


